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#ÏÎÇÒÅÇÁÔÉÏÎ !ÎÎÕÁÌ -ÅÅÔÉÎÇ 

3ÕÎÄÁÙȟ *ÕÎÅ ρς 
ÉÍÍÅÄÉÁÔÅÌÙ ÆÏÌÌÏ×ÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ ρπȡσπ ÓÅÒÖÉÃÅ 

0ÅÁÃÅ #ÈÕÒÃÈ 3ÁÎÃÔÕÁÒÙ ÁÎÄ ÖÉÁ ÌÉÖÅÓÔÒÅÁÍ 
The Annual Meeting will take place on June 12 

after the Sunday Service. It will also be available via 
livestream for those not able to attend.  Items on the 
agenda include approval of last yearôs minutes, 
voting on candidates for the Coordinating Council, 
and discussion on the interim process.  

'ÒÁÄÕÁÔÉÏÎ 3ÕÎÄÁÙ  

3ÕÎÄÁÙȟ *ÕÎÅ υ 
We will celebrate our high school graduates.  

Benjamin Fena, Hannah Liddle, and Kai Hoffman will 
each share some thoughts. Mia Kraker, Noah Beyer, 
Benjamin Fena, and Hannah Liddle will provide our 
special music, and we will celebrate all our graduates 
with a slideshow and a blanket blessing. Thanks to Jen 
Hudyma for making blankets for all our seniors and to 
Halima Amiri and friends for tying them. 

We honored our 
2022 Confirmands 
on Sunday, May 
22 at the 10:30am 
worship service. 
Thank you to our 
confirmands and 
Sara Olson Dean 
for leading worship 
service.  
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&ÒÏÍ )ÎÔÅÒÉÍ 0ÁÓÔÏÒ *ÉÍ 
"Our first job now is to remember. Our second job is to act. Remember, act, repeat. Since that day, none of us 
are the same. But we are alive. And in memory of those who are not, we will 
remember and act for the rest of our lives". (David Hogg in #NeverAgain) 

Dear friendsð 

One of the things I have appreciated about Peace Church in my time with 
you has been the emphasis you place on faith formation and children, youth, 
and high schoolers, the next generations of our community and the world.  
Your passion for their spiritual and emotional well-being and the recognition 
that these last several years of Covid in particular have been particularly hard 
on them is a harbinger of hope. Confirmation Sunday was a day of joy here 
where the future felt visible in a new way.   

 This last month has reminded us that gun violence threatens their lives 
and safety: in a nearby home, in Buffalo, and this week in Uvalde, TX where 
so many children lost their lives.  The ready availability of assault rifles, the 
lack of universal background checks, the uptick in crimes against People of 
Color and the ongoing reality of racism upheld by white supremacy have 
contributed to an epidemic as serious if not more so than Covid-19.  That is 
why we are bringing David Hogg, a young Parkland survivor, to Duluth in 
Octover for a big Peace Rally as part of our Peace@150 activities.  We want 
to make a strong statement to young people today that Peace Church is as committed to peacemaking in the 
present as it has been in past generations, and to say to our city #neveragain when it comes to shootings like 
these. 

We hope youôll want to be part of the process of planning and hosting the Peace Rally.  We have copies of 
the short book that David and his sister Lauren wrote about their experiences the day of the shootings at their 
high school, called #neveragain.  Pick one up at church or get one on your own and read it and watch for 
interviews with David and other members of March For Our Lives.  Keep prayingðand ask yourself what can we 
individually and collectively do to make a difference. These deaths are not inevitable. We can bring them to an 
end.  

 ~Yours in Peace Making, Pastor Jim 

We have some plans with St. Mark AME 
Church #GoodTrouble  

Youth group held a bake sale 
during coffee hour on Sunday, 
May 22 as a fundraiser for 
Loaves and Fishes (top right). 

 

We hosted a Vigil for victims of 
the recent mass shootings in 
Buffalo and Texas which 
including a remembrance of all 
mass shootings with singing 
and bell ringing  
(bottom right). 

City Council President Arik Forsman Joan 
Peterson, Sarah Mikesell, Chief Mike 
Tusken and Pastor Jim. #EndGunViolence  


